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A tribute to Grandmaster Yang Zhenduo
on the 1st anniversary of his passing
Call for contributions
for a Commemorative Anniversary Album

November 7, 2021 is the first anniversary of the death of Grandmaster Yang Zhenduo, the fourth generation
descendant of Yang Family Tai Chi Chuan.

To mark this occasion and celebrate, honour and pay tribute to the Grandmaster and his achievements, the
Yang Family Disciples Council wish to create a commemorative album with contributions from the global
Yang Family Tai Chi community/family. The following is the official request for submissions.

1. Purpose of the album
Through various forms of expression, the collection of items in the album will evoke the great master's
spirit and exquisite style, reflect upon his outstanding lifelong contribution to the promotion of tai chi
chuan, and look forward to the future of Yang Family Tai Chi Chuan

2. Scope of the Call for Contributions
Yang Family Tai Chi centers, schools, disciples, instructors, members, and all other Yang Family Tai Chi
Chuan practitioners, and enthusiasts.

3. Forms of submissions and requirements
¢ Original poems and essays, with any subject matter and word count, accompanied by a recent
photograph of the author.

e Photographs: clear black-and-white and/or colour photos accompanied by an explanation of the
photograph and a brief description of the author.

e Painting and calligraphy: any format, with text of the body of the work and a brief description of the
author.

e Video: Solo or group practice of Yang Family Tai Chi Chuan hand and/or weapon forms with music, not
exceeding 5 minutes in length, filmed in 1080P landscape format.

4. Submit contributions as follows:
Email poems and essays to Edward Moore: edwardtaiji@gmail.com
Upload photographs to: https://www.dropbox.com/request/f68ze5vwrup3waaOJZAz
Upload paintings and calligraphy to: https://www.dropbox.com/request/PUp7itpPSoToJVGVLCfA
And upload videos to: https://www.dropbox.com/request/YyPfWVsdUGb6EqBc1zCL

5. Deadline: October 10, 2021.

Thank you.

Yang Family Tai Chi Disciples Council — Life Team
September 10, 2021
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